
 

 

 

  
Newsletter July 2021 

  

 

We are pleased to share with you our latest Sidcup video 

showcasing specialist services within Sidcup.  

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

We are pleased to share this years Summer Reading Challenge - Wild World Heros 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Businesses accepting Sidcup Shopping Vouchers  

 

Please continue to #shoplocal and support Sidcup 

  

London in Bloom 



 

  

On the 7th July judges from London in Bloom visited Sidcup. Their visit went 

very well and we look forward to updating you on the outcome in the near 

future.  

 

Community Clean up  

  

Our recent Community clean up went very well. We had lots of the community 

and local businesses attending. There were Art and Craft activities such as 

butterfly feeders for the children to complete as well as rock painting and the 

event was very well received with great feedback. The Wasteless Market also 

joined us at the event. 

 

Our next community clean up is 18th August. Please continue to follow us on 

social media and visit our website www.sidcuppartners.co.uk for the latest 

information.  

 

  



 

 

 

Sidcup Market Eco Tote Bags 

  

We are pleased to share that our local producers’ market that takes place once 

a month in Sidcup has been going from strength to strength. We have seen an 

increase in Sidcup footfall and the market is very well received by the local 

community. Sidcup Partners supplied tote bags for the event. 



 

AGM  

Our AGM was held on July 22nd at The Alma Public House. Minutes are 

available on our website. 

 

Upcoming Events  

  

We are pleased to announce a Wellbeing Event due to take place on Saturday 

4th September. We are also in the process of rescheduling the Dinosaur event 

we had to reschedule due to Covid-19 last year. Further details will be available 

for both events soon. Please continue to follow us on social media and visit our 

website www.sidcuppartners.co.uk for the latest information.  

 

 

  

 

The Eggfree Cake Shop  

We are delighted to welcome to the High Street, The Eggfree Cake Shop.   

  

Please keep up to date with the latest work of Sidcup Partners by following us 

across our social media pages including Facebook. Twitter and Instagram or 

through our website www.sidcuppartners.co.uk. We hope you like the new 

website, we have been working hard to not only update the look but also keep 

the news current and informative. 



 

In the meantime if you know of any other ways in which we can help businesses 

or the local community please do not hesitate to get in touch, we are always 

happy to answer any questions. 

We are producing a series of videos over the next six months covering a range 

of businesses in Sidcup promoting shop local and showcasing some of the 

great things we have to offer similar to our recent Sidcup is Open and specialist 

businesses. We have to keep them short and punchy to retain interest. So we 

can only include a few businesses at a time, If you are a Sidcup Business and 

want to be involved please get in contact. 

If you have any news or offers that you would like to promote, please get in 

touch – the website is there to be used for the benefit of all BID levy payers. 

Tel: 0208 302 4970 

Email: cheryl@sidcuppartners.co.uk 

  

  

 


